
  

 
Without confidence and love, there can be no true education. If you want to be loved, you 

must love yourselves, and make your children feel that you love them” St John Bosco 

 

 

What a wonderful celebration of book week we had today. 
Although we could not all attend it together and our parents 
were excluded, in the year that we have had so far, it was a 
special event for us all.  
Thank you to Danielle Thompson for her organisation of 
today's event. It was extremely well coordinated. 
 
We are looking forward to our Grand Final weekend and 
wish the Cats, Tigers and Storm supporters the best. It would 
be great to have Victorian teams victorious in all three 
leagues, after the Melbourne Vixens, led by Liz Watson, 
triumphed in the national netball final last Sunday.  
Hopefully when we come together next week some of us will 
be looking at a shopping spree, a night out at a restaurant or 
a good old counter meal with friends. I would even be willing 
to settle for a counter meal with enemies!! 
 

 

 
 

Liturgical Calendar 30th Sunday in Ordinary Time: Mt 22:34-40 

You shall love the Lord your God and your neighbour as 
yourself. 
Living the Gospel – Compassion 
Jesus’ words call us to love our neighbour as ourselves. We 
are called to treat others as we would like to be treated. To 
be able to do this, we need to picture ourselves  
in their place – experiencing all that they are experiencing; 
not imposing our own values and circumstances. To see 
ourselves in the place of another is the key to responding 
with compassion. The origin of the word ‘compassion’ means 
experiencing with. If we are able to truly ‘experience with’ 
another person perhaps then we can genuinely recognise 
and respond to their needs. 
Jesus, 
Let us always remember your new commandment 
On our lips and mind and hearts may we show your love 
Voices to praise your name, 
Everywhere and to everyone. 
Thank you, Jesus for your great love for us. 
Amen. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

It has been so good to see everyone slowly getting used to 
the school routine again. As we get used to learning and 
playing with each other again it is more important than ever 
to focus on being RESPECTFUL, using our SJB expected 
behaviours to guide us as to what this looks, sounds and feels 
like in a classroom setting. There have been an enormous 
amount of House Spirit points given in some classes this 
week. This is a great start to the term and a wonderful sign 
for our community. Next week we focus on the behaviours 
we need to practice in order to be respectful in our play 
spaces - we look after our equipment and environment, as 
well as our expected behaviours in ALL settings: 
We tell a staff member if we feel unsafe 
We use our manners 
We care for all members of our community 
We care for all property 
We listen to adults and children when they are speaking 
It was wonderful to see our Class Captains taking great pride 
announcing their class for the Book Week Parade and we 
thank them for the ongoing leadership they have shown by 
being role models for their peers. SRC meetings will 
recommence again next Thursday and we look forward to 
these leaders voicing the suggestions or questions of their 
class. Our School Captains, Vices and House Captains have 
been eagerly awaiting the day they get to meet with the 
Class Captains again face to face so no doubt we’re in for a 
fun Term 4! 
Sommer and Naomi     Wellbeing Team 
 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Scholastic Book Club order forms were distributed earlier 
this week. Please place your order online using the Loop by 
Monday 26th October. Please Note: Due to Covid conditions 
we would prefer you to pay scholastic online and not send 
cash to the school. All orders will be delivered to school. 
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Fri 23 Oct AFL Public Holiday 
Mon 2 Nov School Closure Day 
Tue 3 Nov Melbourne Cup Day 
Tue 17 Nov Yr. 3 First Reconciliation, 10am  
Tue 15 Dec Last day 2020, 12.30pm Dismissal 
 

Monday 1 Feb First day for students 2021 
Thurs 1 Apr Last Day Term 1, 1pm dismissal 
Fri 2 Apr Good Friday 
Mon 19 Apr First Day Term 2 

Fri 25 June Last Day Term 2, 1pm dismissal 

http://www.sjbniddrie.catholic.edu.au/


TOP SCHOOL WEAR  
Top School Wear is temporarily closed due to the COVID 
lockdown. In the meantime, the business will be open strictly 
only for "contactless Click and Collect" order collection.  
Uniform purchases will still be available by either: 
1. Sending an email to info@topschoolwear.com.au 
2. Telephone order – 9331 1066  
3. Make an appointment if you need to come in to collect 

your order 
Free delivery will still be offered for all purchases until the 
end of Term 4.  
 

Save the dates!! 

Movie Night Friday 30th October - details to come 
 

Disco Bingo Friday 6th November - Zoom event! All families 
will receive an email closer to the date with all details.  

 

SJB Cookbook  
There have been some technical issues with email address 
that was originally set up to send your recipes to.  

We have a new email address: sjbrecipes2021@gmail.com. 
 

If you have sent a recipe to the old address could you, please 
resend it to the new address.  
We are really keen to get as many recipes as we can to 
produce a really fabulous SJB COOKBOOK 
 

Details required when sending your recipe: 
Category: 
Title: 
Submitted by:  
A little bit about the recipe: (optional - 
family tradition/history/short 
description) 
GF? Vegetarian? Vegan? 
Serves: 
Ingredients (in order of use in recipe) 
Method (if using oven, please state preheat temp in first 
sentence) 
Tips and Suggestions (eg. freezes well, keeps in fridge 4 
days, store in airtight container, etc) 
 

Please send to sjbrecipes2021@gmail.com.in the format 
above, preferably with a photo attached You will receive an 
acknowledgement email, please make contact if you don’t. 
We want to ensure that we don’t miss any recipes! 

We can’t wait to share your family favourites!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thanking you 
 
 

 
 
 

Peter Monaghan 
Principal  
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A very big thank you to students and parents who took the time to create such beautiful costumes for our book week parade 
today!  Everyone involved had an amazing time and it was great to see smiling, happy children.  We look forward to welcoming 
parents back for the 2021 Book parade Covid free. We have added some great photos of the day below and a list of our lucky 
winners from each class. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Grade Girl Winner Boy Winner 

PKR Daisy Ryan Levi Calvaresi 

PSM Ivy Cartledge Max Van Zuiden 

PET Chloe Gavaghan Charles Ramsay 

1AT Jessica Dunvjak Abel Witt 

1NL Laura Mercieca Carlson D’Cruz 

1MC Siena Costeletos Thomas Wrigley 

2RS Eva Laskovski Samuel Guajardo Bridges 

2TC Layla De Fazio Zane Morabito 

3BA Blaire Fox Hopper Aston Soldo 

3RM Isabella Clarke Oliver Molloy 

4SS Abbey Lucas Callum Mulcahy 

4AM Scarlett Sajkoski Dante Corica 

4WK Tahlia Cassar Jack Benton 

5NS Estelle Di Sauro Cooper Bugeja 

5TS Ava De Bono Rezk Barhoum 

6JG Lara Lo Giusto Leo Brown 

6SC Olivia Guajardo Bridges Jake Fakhri 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


